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Leavenworth Rotary Awarded the Community
Heart of the Kodiak Award!

President Mahala Murphy-Martin accepts the
Community Heart of the Kodiak Award on behalf of
the Leavenworth Rotary Club! What a great honor to be
chosen by CHS!

As Mahala stated in last week's newsletter:

â€œThe Heart of the Kodiak Award is presented to students,
staff, and community members who illustrate true Kodiak
Pride and understand and demonstrate commitment and
dedication. This year, Leavenworth Rotary has been
awarded as the Community award: Awarded to the
community member who goes above and beyond the call of
duty to support Cascade High School.â€​

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
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Rotary Club of Leavenworth Scholarships Awarded

Jim Scheibler, Scholarship Committee Chair, awards Leavenworth Rotary
Scholarships to Breanna Loomis, Madeline Black, and Lorelei Kinnear (from left
to right below):

Rotary Club of Leavenworth Community Service
Awards

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267015
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061


Pamela Brulotte, Tracey Edou, Mahala Murphy-Martin, and John and Kiffen
Fishburne deliver Leavenworth Rotary Community Service Awards at Cascade High
School.

This is a new program started by CHS Interact and sponsored by Leavenworth
Rotary. The award winners were awarded for their over 1800 hours of community
service.

Seniors
Karlyn Kocher: 405 hours

Scott Lindsay: 236.5 hours
Mackenzie McLeod: 504.25 hours

Natalie Sanchez: 500 hours

Underclassmen
Thayer Robison: 200 hours



It's Graduation Day!
Last Friday, Julia Pizzorno (pictured here with President
Mahala), told us all about the CHS Senior Class events she
has been included in leading up to graduation.

 Maddie Black, a member of the
CHS Interact Club, shows off her decorated mortarboard along with her graduation
gown as she prepares for graduation later that night.

Julia is dressed in cap and gown for graduation, and shows off her decorated
motarboard.

Congratulations!

New Member Installation
Pictured here are Heidi Kuhn and Pamela Brulotte.

Welcome to our newest Leavenworth Rotary Club member,
Heidi Kuhn! Heidi is the Catering Sales Manager for the
Sleeping Lady Mountain Resort.

Congratulations!



Thank You to our Speakers Last Week!
Thank you to our new members who delivered their
classification talks last week. They inspired us with their
stories about how many people they have helped and
positively impacted.

Pictured here: Top right picture: Greg Appleby. Left Picture: Deb Schnellman.
Right Picture: Jim Schnellman.

Listen here if you missed their classification talks or would like to listen again.

Thank you for sharing your stories with us!

Save the Date
Save the Date for our Installation Dinner on June
27 at Ingall's Creek Enrichment Center to celebrate
Mahala's great achievements in this beautiful setting.

Potluck dinner starts at 5:00pm. Main dish will be
provided, along with lemonade. Please bring a side dish
and BYOB. Cost is $10 per person.

Ingall's Creek Enrichment Center
12355 Ingalls Creek Rd.

Peshastin, WA 98847

info@ingallscreek.org

(509) 548-3306

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/5uYdz3JJ69XSquYgkSdDJ6FCu6Aws1Dy4uAWlzAnd7ugZlE87vZoM-NUVcRjDMB_._1z_prL9bWESbfna


Program This Week

A speaker from the Office of State Treasurer Mike Pellicciotti, will be our program this
week.

https://www.google.com/search?rlz=1C1GCEA_enUS811US811&sxsrf=ACYBGNRRe73EngOiTNBkFzMy1i7qXiqpRQ%253A1575324466371&ei=MovlXbGVFvjB0PEPq5e2wAE&q=416+sid+snyder+ave+sw+olympia%252C+WA+98501&oq=416+sid+snyder+ave+sw+olympia%252C+WA+98501&gs_l=psy-ab.3..38j0i333l2.24058.32175..32657...6.0..0.120.1359.11j4......0....1..gws-wiz.......35i39j0j0i22i30.DhWb5DzbTNE&ved=0ahUKEwix9uT5_JfmAhX4IDQIHauLDRgQ4dUDCAs&uact=5


Cascade Choirs Crescendo Fundraiser Campaign
Dr. Tracey L. Edou, Superintendent of Cascade School
District, and also one of our Leavenworth Rotary Club
members would like to share the following information:

Hello Cascade Choir Students and Families - We are so
excited to share the good news that in collaboration with the
Cascade PTSA, Band and Choir Boosters, and the Cascade
School District, we have a vision for how to ensure that
there is a choir program for the 2024-25 school year and
beyond. It is called the Cascade Choir Crescendo Campaign
and its goal is to raise $65,000 for the 2024-25 choir
program.

Raising $65,000 may sound like a lot, but we are confident
that we can meet this goal if we work together. Especially because up to $20,000 will
be matched by a community donor! The campaign has been live for just over 24 hours
and we are already $2,700 closer to our goal!

The Crescendo Campaign is a group effort. Within the campaign you get to create
your own fundraiser as an individual or a team to support the effort. Check out the
campaign here: https://tinyurl.com/CrescendoCampaign. From the main campaign
page, you decide what your personal or team fundraising target is (what amount of
money you want to raise for the Crescendo Campaign), and then enter your email
address and name. The platform will help you create your own fundraising page and
lead you through how to send out donation requests to family and friends near and
far. With our $20,000 matching grant, if you raise $200 for the Crescendo Campaign,
your $200 will become $400 once we receive the match! Amazing, right?

You can keep it simple and just send out donation requests, or you can get creative
and use your love of music and performance to help you in your fundraiser! Here are
some ideas to get you started:
â€¢ offer singing telegrams that you record on your phone and email or text to your
friends and family in exchange for their donation.
â€¢ Make a plan with a local business or establishment to show up with your choir
friends and sing a set of tunes for tourists coming through the shop or restaurant.
â€¢ Hold a benefit concert at your family's home or in a park and raise funds through
attendance at the event.
Our goal is to raise $20,000 by June 30 to obtain the match. If we can make it all the
way to the $65,000 target by June 30, even better. Thank you in advance for joining
us in this journey. We know that together we are far more powerful than any one
individual.

Let us know how we can help you make your fundraising a success,

Mercy Rome
Cascade PTSA President
Presidenta de Cascade PTSA

Amy Edwards y Jessica Ising
Choir Booster Chairs
Comite para coro

Bella Garcia y Lauer
Choir Director
Directora del Coro

Jace Rowland
Band Director
Director de Banda

https://tinyurl.com/CrescendoCampaign


Cashmere Rotary Club Fundraiser
Interested in forming a team to join the Pickle Ball
Tournament being held by the Cashmere Rotary Club on
June 29th and 30th?

If so, visit PICKLEBALLBRACKETS.COM for more
information!

Bone Marrow Testing Awareness
Last week we had a visitor, Jeana Moore, who is walking
from Deer Park, WA, to Seattle Childrenâ€™s Hospital to
raise money for enrolling potential bone marrow donors.

More foundation information and contact information is
below:

Jada Bascom Foundation:
enrolling potential stem cell and bone marrow donors saving
lives

We invite you to follow Jeana Moore as she walks from Deer Park, WA, to Seattle
Childrenâ€™s Hospital to raise money for our life-saving mission of enrolling potential
donors. Our goal is to enroll one million donors in registries across the world using
existing social media platforms!

To see more information or donate, visit: jadabascomfoundation.org

Rotarians Invited to Attend AppleSox Game
The Applesox Mascot will be
joining us to promote the
upcoming Applesox/Rotary
night game being held on June
25th. This game will include all
of the local, Rotary clubs. More
information will follow, but if
you wish to purchase your
tickets nowâ€¦

Go to
https://www.applesox.com/
tickets On right side of screen,
select â€œClick here for single
Tickets, and select the June
25th game. Rotarians will be
sitting on the 3rd base line.

Here is a letter from Kathleen
McNalty about this event:
This email is to members of the Rotary Clubs of Chelan, Leavenworth, Cashmere,
Wenatchee, East Wenatchee, Wenatchee Confluence and Wenatchee Sunrise.

You are invited to Rotary Night at the Wenatchee Applesox vs Kelowna Falcons on
Tuesday, June 25, 6:35 pm in Wenatchee WA! We will celebrate community, baseball
and Rotary. This event is sponsored by the Rotary Clubs of Cashmere, Chelan, East

https://jadabascomfoundation.org/
https://www.applesox.com/tickets


and Rotary. This event is sponsored by the Rotary Clubs of Cashmere, Chelan, East
Wenatchee, Leavenworth, Wenatchee, Wenatchee Confluence, and Wenatchee Sunrise.

Are Rotarians playing baseball?
No, but that would be fun! Instead, the Wenatchee Applesox are playing the Kelowna
Falcons. We are delighted that our District 5060 Governor, Marjolein Lloyd, will throw
out the first pitch. Area 8 Assistant Governor and Wenatchee Rotarian Mike Kintner will
sing the national anthems.

Where is the game?
Paul Thomas, Jr. Stadium
1300 5th St, Wenatchee WA 98801
On the campus of Wenatchee Valley College

What time does the game start and end?
Start time is 6:35 pm. Each game is different, but you can expect the full game to last
until roughly 9 pm.

How do I buy tickets
Purchase your tickets using the promo code â€œrotaryâ€​ via the Wenatchee Applesox
website. You have two ticket choices: 1. General admission bleacher seats for $5.
General admission seats are bleacher style and don't have backs. OR 2. You can
purchase a seat with a back for $10.50 by choosing a seat in Reserved Seating, Section
D. You will be close to Rotarians and can easily visit and chat.

Will I be able to sit with other Rotarians?
Yes, bleachers along third base will be set aside for Rotarians. You can sit in this
section with the purchase of a General Admission ticket. You can purchase a seat with
a back in Reserved Seating Section D and be near the Rotary bleacher section.

Can I bring my portable bleacher seat so I have a backrest?
Yes

What can I eat at the game?
The Applesox stadium has a concession stand where you can purchase sodas, beers,
wine, burgers, dogs, popcorn, etc.

Will there be a 50/50 raffle during the game?
Yes, we plan to hold a 50/50 raffle during the game with proceeds going to the
nonprofit Only7Seconds. Tickets are $3 each or 4 for $10.

What is Only7Seconds?
Only7Seconds is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit addressing youth loneliness by encouraging
and empowering individuals & partners to connect with others who matter in their
lives. Its strategic priority is to address the youth and young adult loneliness epidemic
by reaching and empowering 500,000 youth and young adults (ages 8-24).

Only7Seconds offers a youth and school program curriculum that inspires intentional
connection, an ambassador program, an advocacy and awareness program, and the I
Know Lonely story sharing project. It is based in Chelan, WA but has a nationwide
reach.

Will we be spreading the word about Rotary at this event?
Yes, this is a marketing event that is also fun! There will be a booth with Rotary
materials (each Club can provide materials to Mike Kintner or Kathleen),
announcements about Rotary between innings, a short video about Rotary and more!

Do you need volunteers the night of the game?
Yes, we need help selling raffle tickets and staffing the Rotary information booth.
Contact Kathleen (kmcnalty1@outlook.com), Mike (mrkintner@nwi.net) or Emma
CrowE (emmajoybug@gmail.com) if you can help.

What if I have more questions?
Each club has a liaison for this event. The list is below. You can expect the game to be
announced at your club meetings the week of June 10. You can also reach out to the
event chairperson, Kathleen McNalty, Wenatchee Sunrise Rotary, 503-866-5599,
kmcnalty1@outlook.com
For Leavenworth: Mahala Martin-Murphy

https://www.applesox.com/tickets
https://only7seconds.com/
mailto:kmcnalty1@outlook.com
mailto:mrkintner@nwi.net
mailto:emmajoybug@gmail.com
mailto:kmcnalty1@outlook.com


Sincerely,

Kathleen McNalty
Rotary Club of Wenatchee Sunrise

Mike Kintner
Area 8 Assistant Governor
Rotary Club of Wenatchee



News from President Mahala

Hello Fellow, Leavenworth Rotarians!

This Friday the 14th , we will have a very busy meeting.

In addition to celebrating the June birthdays with cake, we will have a visit from
the Applesox Mascot,
who will be promoting the June 25 th Applesox/Rotary night. This game will
include all of the local, Rotary clubs.

If you wish to purchase your tickets nowâ€¦
Go to https://www.applesox.com/tickets On right side of screen, select â€œClick
here for single Tickets,
and select the June 25 th game. Rotarians will be sitting on the 3 rd base line.
It should be quite a bit of fun, so hope to see many of our members in
attendance.
There will be a 50/50 raffle during the game with proceeds going to the nonprofit
Only7Seconds. (A
501c3 that combats youth loneliness by inspiring intentional connectionâ€¦see
more on the Only 7
Seconds website). Tickets are $3 each or 4 for $10. Spreading the word about
Rotary will be happening
at this event. This is a marketing event that is also fun! There will be a booth with
Rotary materials
(each Club can provide material to Mike Kintner or Kathleen), announcements
about Rotary between
innings, short video about Rotary and more.

Additionally, Mike Kintner will give us his last, quick update before he â€œrides
off into the sunsetâ€​ as his
Assistant District Governor reign will be ending.

OFFICE OF STATE TREASURER MIKE PELLICCIOTTI, will be our presenter this
week.
This will be an excellent opportunity to hear from Mike about our State and to ask
those â€œburning
questionsâ€​ that you may have.

Iâ€™ll look forward to seeing you on Friday!

Yours in Rotary,
Mahala

Life is made up of moments; Make Each Moment Matter.



June Birthdays

Diana Zumini 6/4
Kiffen Fishburne 6/9
Siegi Willems 6/17

Bruce Williams 6/30

Visit Our New Website!

Have you heard the news!

Leavenworth Rotary has a new Website!
See the link below and check it out

leavenworthrotarywa.com

Monthly Satellite Meeting
The Leavenworth Rotary Club Satellite Meeting is held on the last Wednesday of the
month. It is hosted by Bill Dick at the Renaissance Cafe in Downtown Leavenworth
at 7:30am.

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?

pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09

http://leavenworthrotarywa.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://links.clubrunner.email/ls/click?upn=u001.kMw73Zp38bMLE6rAti0xQ3FOJtI-2BUStTirsHi-2Fkqdyuw8L0TxVZC0v2YWf-2Fnd-2B8CN7WJ9OHshxzbYRul0J360dKXg-2FSeTp0FDFlarG-2FeqHUGPtLgHynxwxIiX7tjRJV74fv5_82Tygn-2Bd0Ni0utBTOazOz7794OMjCyoptRGFCmvJWXqy-2Bq5guPVRQIK5-2FkgF7bsOli8Scngs4z6ex1qz-2FIWnKK0zqXHUt3hODjDQAhvtX6-2FkM7l0EMcWEaaWJ9YvdmMglI-2BsBD0EbjzoM3C-2BfEnJkLI7qZZhXKgJ2jDSiCwJv1X7crujhi-2BlcMSw3M2yi2vyrZVttw0ak06p4hKEndBtQg5IlJfZ0dBRHc-2F1zpmJre2Qtcs-2BfrICgiiyrFN7ORLKMMoQ1JLnEAttw5TDikAsYsozToiUdKPVxdhlXSCHw3YVTx1F-2FZ-2FIUkKHNbwyXnwdKT0nhbSlqdaUZISsOhd0aSWSuycY2EeLnEvfBD19pnyauSrI1ruo02wmXSeR3XfI


Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826
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